
Attention Parents! 
Please bring the kids and join us for our…………             

               

          
24th Annual Open House 

“Drive-Thru” Event  
Saturday, October 31, 2020 

10 AM – 12 Noon 
 

Residents and their families are invited to our “DRIVE-THRU event to view the facility, witness equipment demonstrations, and 
learn more about the operation of the Orangetown Highway Department. 

  
 

           
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

“Highway Helper” T-Shirts 
for the first 50 children in 

attendance . 

Orangetown Highway Department 
119 Route 303 

Orangeburg, New York 
(845) 359-6500 


